
 

Asaroka Happenings 
Latest News From Asaroka Community May 2021 

 

•School started 20th April 2021. COVID 19 precautions are important and emphasised but are still unsure how the 
outcome will be. Hope all thinks will be OK. 

•The computer Lab has run out of computers. Most computers were spoilt, some were given to each department and 
some teachers took them when they left. Only a few remain for students which Dan is trying to maintain them. 

•Charlie Hemake has  gone to another school. 
 

The Asaroka community pass on God’s blessings to us and thank us for our prayers. 

Please continue to pray for the staff and the school our brothers and sisters in Christ. 

The chapel is not finished but they say  
‘Praise God for what we have!’ 

May 7th—The Uni 
of Goroka, Goroka 

Technology 
students and 

Asaroka holding a 
weekend service 
at Asaroka. Inside 
was full so people 

were sitting 
outside 

May 9th—Asaroka Lutheran 
Highschool School 

Thanksgiving Service  


